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We, the Ellis household, oppose SB 1153. Our farmer, neighbors, work hard long 

hours to make a living and bring not only fresh veggies and fruits, but meat to our 

tables. With gas prices being held high by Salem, and therefore feed cost are higher, 

therefore food is higher. We here is Southern Oregon or those living in rural areas 

can maybe survive, those in the cities will not be so lucky if the folks in Salem don't 

use some common sense to allow Oregon citizens affordable prices that the red 

states are enjoying. More unnecessary regulations on water will not help! Please start 

thinking of the people of Oregon and not just those in power that are out for 

themselves. We are being regulated to death. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Bruce Ellis 

Linda Sue Ellis 

Roseburg, Or  


